
Submitter: Eve Richer 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation Reinvestment 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2025 

My name is Eve and I’m a resident of Bend. I’m writing to express my support for 

funding walking and biking infrastructure. As a parent, I want to feel safe biking with 

my child to parks, daycare, and other destinations. A well-connected network of trails 

and multi-use paths is not a luxury—it’s essential infrastructure for health, safety, 

equity, and sustainability. 

 

I hope you will prioritize infrastructure that helps families, kids, and non-drivers get 

where they need to go safely. Thank you for your time, and for your leadership on a 

transportation future that works for all Oregonians. 

 

Sincerely, 

Eve 

Bend, OR 


